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Green Line Ground Investigations  
Notice Date: April 14, 2025 

Beginning in mid-April, a series of borehole tests will take place to analyze ground conditions along the 

Green Line alignment. Work will occur on City-owned property and no significant impacts are expected on 

roadways. Each test will take one to two days. If more direct impacts are expected to residents or businesses, 

Green Line will coordinate with those affected. Following this series of borehole tests, additional locations 

along the alignment will be investigated in July and August. 
 

What Borehole investigations 

Where Locations along the Green Line alignment 

When 114 Ave/Barlow Tr SE – April to June 

Ogden – Early May 

Highfield/Blackfoot Trail – Mid to late May 

Ramsay – Late April and June 

   

For more detailed information and maps of approximate investigation sites, visit 

Calgary.ca/GreenLine/CurrentConstruction 
 

What is the work? - Green Line Ground Investigations 

Green Line is testing ground conditions through a series of geotechnical and environmental borehole 

drilling exercises. These tests involve drilling boreholes into the ground, collecting samples, then 

analyzing the material. These tests provide critical information about the ground and what to expect 

during construction. These tests are the final series of tests to support detailed design.  
 

For more information or if you have any questions, please call 311 or email the project team at  

greenline@calgary.ca  
 

About Green Line LRT 

The Green Line is Calgary's next light rail transit (LRT) line. With over $6 billion in commitments from 

the Government of Canada, Government of Alberta and City of Calgary, it is the largest infrastructure 

investment in our city’s history.  

Accessibility is a priority for Green Line. If you have concerns with accessing information or navigating 

around construction, please contact greenline@calgary.ca  
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